
Shonna Schroedl Candidate Announcement 
 
 
Hello, US Adult Soccer Council Members, 
 
As we approach the 2025 US Soccer AGM, I would like to announce that I will be 
running for re-election as an Adult Commissioner.  I am grateful for the opportunity to 
serve our Adult Amateur associations, leagues and players throughout the country.  As 
one of 9 current commissioners, I collaborate with a group a wonderful leaders that 
work well together, to bring vibrant and dynamic programs to fruition.   
 
As an Adult Commissioner, I contribute to planning and programs for adult soccer 
players across the country.  These programs include championship events and 
inclusive playing opportunities that help bring the game to all who wish to join in.  I also 
serve on the USSF Disability Committee and Participant Safety Taskforce. 
 
Our Adult Council continues on a path to be a critical voice in the USSF 
family.  Working closely with members from the other Councils, we will continue to lead 
with an eye towards always growing the game and benefitting our members. 
 
I look forward to seeing all of you at the Atlanta AGM in a few short weeks.  I ask for 
your continued support in this role, and for your vote.   
 
We have some very exciting years coming up for soccer in this country.  I believe we 
will have great opportunities for synergy in bringing about even more exciting events 
for our players. 
 
If you have questions, I can be reached 
at shonna.schroedl@gmail.com 
 
Safe travels to all and see you in Atlanta. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Shonna Schroedl 
USSF Adult Commissioner 
 


